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June 24, 2021

Dear Mr. Sekerak,
Please find the following vote explanation for HB 3055B.

| support the improvements on 1-205 and the Abernethy Bridge. This stretch of highway is long
overdue for upgrades and congestion reduction.

However, | still have major reservations about tolling and hope that a clear and transparent
process will be employed during these ongoing discussions.

ep. Janelle Bynum
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